LETTERK

FALL RIVER VALLEY CHAMBER OF COMMERCE
P. 0. Box 475
Fall River Mills, California 96028

November 29, 2001

Billie Blanchard, CPUC

¢/o Environmental Science Associates
700 University Avenue, Suite 130
Sacramento, California 95825

Re: Response to P.G.E.’s Shasta County Land Transfers, Draft Mitigated Negative Declaration
Dear Biilie:

In regard to the Pacific Gas and Electric Shasta County Land Transfers Draft Mitigated Negative Declaration, we

state that we fully support the letter to you from the McArthur Resource Management Association dated
November 28, 2001,

That letter describes our position precisely and we urge you to reconsider the proposed mitigation.
Very truly yours,

FALL RIVER VALLEY CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

/7 —

D. J. Martin
Pit 1 Re-licensing Chairman

DIM:ilh



